As the impacts of climate change worsens, access to clean drinking water is ever more crucial. Currently, stream protection for

protected fish is much greater than for community water supplies - including here in Corbett, where the logging of one property
devastated our water supply.

The Oregon Forest Resources Institute works to undermine scientific research, oppose reform efforts, and mislead Oregonians
about the effectiveness of our forest laws in protecting critical resources like clean water and wildlife habitat.

Please vote Yes on HB 2357.



